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                                       “The strength of the team is each individual member. 
                                     The strength of each member is the team” 

                                                                                                                                      

 
Musical Theatre 
Performances 
-May 12 & 13 
 

Musical Theatre Performances 
For the first time since 2019 – yes, since prior to Covid – we are pleased to announce 
that our Musical Theatre Program is presenting LIVE performances of their show: 
Theory of Relativity.  
 
Our feeder junior high schools will be joining us for an afternoon matinee performance 
on Wednesday, May 11th. Evening performances – open to all students, parents and 
guests – will be happening on Thursday, May 12th and Friday, May 13th – with both 
shows beginning at 7:00 pm. We invite you to attend and hope to see all of you there!! 

 
Student Senators 
(2022-23 School Year) 
-Nominations 
 
 

Student Senators: 2022-23 School Year 
We have been fortunate this year to have Lidia and Gustavo serve as our Student 
Senators representing Eastglen. They have been amazing and we appreciate their time 
and effort. The role of the Student Senators is to connect with Student Senators from 
other high schools and work directly with our Board of Trustees.  
  
We are in the process of gathering nominations for students who may be interested in 
serving in this capacity next year. If your child is interested, please reach out to Kelly 
Larson (Kelly.Larson@epsb.ca). Thanks! 

 
Reminder: Interim 
Reports 
 
 

Reminder: Interim Reports 
This is just a reminder that our Interim Reports were released last Friday. Should you 
have any questions relative to your child’s progress in any of their classes, please 
contact the teacher directly to set up a meeting. Thanks! 

 

 
Athletics 
-Update 

Athletics 
Our Team Handball season has wrapped up. I would like to thank the students for their 
time for completing on behalf of our school this year. Men’s and Women’s Outdoor 
Soccer is underway. Feel free to come on out and cheer on our teams! And finally, 
Track and Field competitions begin this Wednesday. Please stay tuned for information 
regarding students participating. 

 
Eastglen Parent 
Association Meeting 
 

 

Eastglen Parent Association Meeting 
Our next Eastglen Parent Association Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 17th. We 
are inviting the members from our feeder jr. high schools to attend this meeting. This 
will be our last meeting of the year, so we hope that you will be able to join us! 
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